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STATE OF . . . .
COLORADO Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: M-1985-043 Red Canyon Geotech & Blasting

1 message

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> Mon, Sep 21, 2015 at 9:40 AM
To: TOM SMITH <Tom@rmmaterials.com>

Tom,
The Division hereby grants your request for an extension to the decision date to October 30, 2015. For the

record, the original decision date was September 30th. | had erroneously thought my internal review deadline
(which was last week) was the decision date.

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist

COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
" Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 x8169 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.328.5229

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us

On Mon, Sep 21, 2015 at 8:14 AM, TOM SMITH <Tom@rmmaterials.com> wrote:

Tim,
Please extend the decision date for the TR at Red Canyon until Oct 30, 2015.

Thanks,

Tom

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim [mailto:tim.cazier@state.co.us]
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 10:11 AM

To: TOM SMITH <Tom@rmmaterials.com>

Cc: Rob Mangone <robrmma@hotmail.com>

Subject: M-1985-043 Red Canyon Geotech & Blasting

Tom,
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| talked with Rob Mangone late yesterday (Thursday) about Ken Kico's stability analysis and the August 18,
blast monitoring adventure. He asked that | email you and copy him on the email.

First, do you have any data from the blast monitoring, either form your seismograph and/or Buckley's. If you
could send me copies for my report, I'd appreciate it.

Second, we do have comments on Mr. Kico's analysis. | will attempt to get them finalized today and
emailed/mailed to you and Rob. However, we're past the decision date (as | was in the field the first 3 days of
the week and HR/accounting is not letting us use our part time/temp geologic engineer for some reason - so
we're running behind. If you can email/send a request for extension, say 3 or 4 weeks (which should give Ken
ample time to respond), we will accept the request.

As always, if you have questions, please give me a call or email me.

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
" Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 x8169 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us
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